Minutes ARE March 12, 2025

General Meeting called to order at 19:02 by Greg K2ROG

Members Present:

Guests:

Minutes:

Treasurer’s Report:

Events:

Business:

Greg K2ROG, Kevin KIJ5BHA, Chris KESKPC, James WJ2K, Jim N5JCP, George KESQEX,
Lon NL7LE, Suzanne KG5VTM, Janet KG5VTU, Dewey KISUWK, Bobby KJ5CFZ, John
N5JGJ, Pete KC5IMZ, Eric NSEOB, Don KX5LEO, Dave K4JLM, Mark KG5UCO

Joe WP40ZK, Brandon KI5SUMV, Marlon KI5UJE, Ivelisse WP40ZP, Rob WE5RAD
Pete made a motion to accept the February meeting minutes, seconded by Lon. Motion passed.

For the month of February we had a beginning balance of $3191.10. Several members paid their
dues. We have an ending balance of $3234.52. John made a motion to accept, seconded by
Greg. Motion passed.

ERBC each Friday at 8:30am. The location at Texan Kitchen 415 N Main St. Euless, TX 76039.

The club social will be at 6pm on February 17 at Spring Creek BBQ 1509 Airport Fwy Bedford,
TX 76021.

HEB Joint Radio Club breakfast is every 3rd Saturday 7am at Egg Haven Cafe 760 Airport Fwy,
Suite 100, Hurst TX, 76053. RSVP is need by midnight on the Thursday before the breakfast.

Arbor Daze is April 26. We need help to man the table. Please sign up on Better Impact.

Events club did in the past several weeks. We went to Ray Roberts Lake State Park and tried 2
new antennas that members own. We made contacts around the world. Also there was 2 fox
hunts in February.

HamRadio 2.0 Net hosted by Jason KC5HWB mentioned ARE and how we are hosting a weekly
net and welfare nets during severe weather events.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=37GathQDULY

Euless Fire Department is proving CPR and AED training. Dates are not set yet. If you are
interested visit their Facebook Page and put your name on the wait list.
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/181ufR9ukQ/

Kevin ordered several items from ARRL to have as handouts out at Arbor Daze and other events
ARE does.

We discussed what we want to do for Arbor Daze. One of the topics Suzanne and or James are
going to check on is if we are able to have a raffle for a radio.

Janet KG5VTU donated to the club some ht’s and mobile radios from John SK.

We are having another POTA and TSPOTA activation at Fort Richardson State Park. Fort
Richardson is about an hour drive to the NW. We will be there from April 10 to the 13. So far 3
cabins have been reserved. Chris is in cabin 8, Greg is in cabin 11, and Darren/Kelly are in cabin
7. As of today, there are there several cabins available. You can still join us for the event for the
day if you are able to. We have had a lot of fun at the last 2 campouts. Please if you can, make
plans to join us.

Volunteer hours for the month of February were 52 that gives us a total of 109 for the year.


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=37GathQDULY
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/181ufR9ukQ/

Motion to adjourn by John at 20:08, seconded by Eric. Motion passed.

Minutes submitted by: Chris Shanahan KES5KPC



